
Dutchtown Elementary Pups K-2 Summer Challenge 

Don’t let the summer drain your brain!  Have your parents initial the boxes you complete and receive a treat when you return to school!  Don’t forget to attach the 

evidence of your work to this sheet.  All challenge papers must be turned in by August 2nd.  

100 points= Off Campus Breakfast trip and a free book   75 points= popcorn   50 points=popsicle  25 points= candy 

Read a Chapter Book 
with a parent.  Write 
about your favorite 

part. 
 

5 points 
 

Initials __________ 

Complete the 
Summer Reading 
Challenge at the 

Public Library and 
bring in your 
certificate. 

 
20 points 

 
Initials _________ 

 

Complete a lesson in 
Dreambox. 

 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 
 
 
 

Write your 9 addition 
facts 2 times each. 

 
2  points 

 
Initials ___________ 

Create a bar graph of 
your family and 
friends’ favorite 

colors. 
 

3 points 
 

Initials __________ 

Read a book on 
Tumblebooks.com 

and take the Tumble 
Book Quiz.  

 
2 points 

 
Initials ________  

 

See how many 
different shapes you 
can draw and name 

on one piece of 
paper. 

 
2 points 

 
Initials ___________ 

Read a book on 
Tumblebooks.com 

and take the Tumble 
Book Quiz.  

 
2 points 

 
Initials ________  

 
 

Help a parent follow 
a recipe by 

measuring all of the 
ingredients.  What 

did you make?  
________________ 

  
3 points 

 
Initials __________ 

 

Make a pictograph of 
the weather for a 

week. 
 

3 points 
 

Initials ___________ 
 
 

Read a math book. 
 

2 points 
 

Initials __________ 

Read to a family 
member. 

 
2 points 

 
Initials __________ 

Reread your favorite 
book. 

 
2 points 

 
Initials __________ 

Write your 8 addition 
facts 2 times each. 

 
2  points 

 
Initials ___________ 

Visit the public 
library for story time. 

 
15 points 

 
Initials __________ 

Write your 7 addition 
facts 2 times each. 

 
2  points 

 
Initials ___________ 

Visit a museum and 
write about your 

visit. 
 

15 points 
 

Initial __________ 

Write about your 
favorite animal. 

 
5 points 

 
Initials __________ 

Write about your 
summer vacation. 

 
5 points 

 
Initials __________ 

Complete a lesson in 
Dreambox. 

 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 
 
 
 

Complete a lesson in 
Dreambox. 

 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



Complete a lesson in 
Dreambox. 

 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 

Complete a lesson in 
Dreambox. 

 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 

Complete a lesson in 
Dreambox. 

 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 
 

Complete a lesson in 
Dreambox. 

 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 

Complete a lesson in 
Dreambox. 

 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 

Complete a lesson in 
Dreambox. 

 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 

Complete a lesson in 
Dreambox. 

 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 

Help a parent follow 
a recipe by 

measuring all of the 
ingredients.  What 

did you make?  
________________ 

  
3 points 

 
Initials __________ 

Read a math book. 
 

2 points 
 

Initials __________ 

Complete a grade 
level appropriate 
workbook.  Make 
sure you bring the 

completed workbook 
to school. 

 
20 points 

 
Initials ___________ 

 

Read to a parent. 
 

2 points 
 

Initials __________ 

Read to a parent. 
 

2 points 
 

Initials __________ 

Write your 5 addition 
facts 2 times each. 

 
2  points 

 
Initials ___________ 

Write your 4 addition 
facts 2 times each. 

 
2  points 

 
Initials ___________ 

Write your 6 addition 
facts 2 times each. 

 
2  points 

 
Initials ___________ 

Use your foot to 
measure 5 objects 

around your house.  
Record your results. 

 
2 points 

 
Initials __________ 

Read to a parent. 
 

2 points 
 

Initials __________ 

Read to a Parent. 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 

Read to a Parent. 
 

2 points 
 

Initials _________ 

Read a book on 
Tumblebooks.com 

and take the Tumble 
Book Quiz.  

 
2 points 

 
Initials ________  

 

Read a book on 
Tumblebooks.com 

and take the Tumble 
Book Quiz.  

 
2 points 

 
Initials ________  

 
 

Need more books?  Visit www.tumblebooks.com username: Dutchtown password: 

books  Use Sora app with your school log in. 

Visit your local public library.  Fortson Public Library has an awesome summer 

program that is free. https://henrylibraries.org/ 

 

 

http://www.tumblebooks.com/
https://henrylibraries.org/

